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Membership of the Motor Cycle Industry’s Executive Club is
restricted to invited Senior Executives of the Motor Cycle
Manufacturing and Importing Industry including components
and accessories.

Starley House, Eaton Road, Coventry, CV12FH
Telephone Number 0203 27427
Telex 31590

Dear Member,

The Club 25th Anniversary Run
16th - 18th Sept. The Manor House Hotel Fowley Down
Oakhampton Devon

It is with considerable pleasure that we are able to present
this unique commemorative album to celebrate our
25th Anniversary this Autumn 1988.

You will readily appreciate that this compilation is in itself
a very historic folio, covering the particular period that has
seen so many changes in motorcycle concept and design and the
many dedicated club personalities who have contributed so much
to the cause of powered two wheels.

Here we are then, 25 years on, with 'The Club' healthy as ever
ready for the next phase of 25 years.

‘Acting as your Hon. Secretary for many years I had the

privilege of maintaining and building up our archives and
photographic records. Many early prints are without negatives
and later prints and negatives have been produced by those
members who had cameras at the ready, including myself as
official photographer.

Whilst several albums and montage displays have regularly been
on view at club runs, I have always felt that a composite album
embracing the 1ife and flavour of all those years, would be
appreciated by each member for permanent retention. This,
gentlemen, is the joint concept of Dennis Bates and myself
stemming from the commitment I made at the Lyme Regis Meeting
last Spring.
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A true labour of love, with considerable help from your
Committee, superbly scripted and captioned by Dennis Bates,
using combined knowledge of past Chairmen (Peter Sheen and Wilf
Harrison) not to mention the full support of the Hon. Secretary
50th Run Organiser, Tom Waterer, whose charming wife Vivian and
family of three helped for a whole day collating and pasting up
the many pages contained herein.

We all trust you will treasure this folio and re-live the many
happy memories of truly super runs to so many varied locations
and the fellowship we have all enjoyed over the years. Your
Committee are pledged to add a page or two on future runs with
selected photographs and appropriate copy. Your contribution
with prints and negatives to Hon. Secretary will be greatly
appreciated to keep the memories 'Green'!

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY RUN!

Yours sincerely,

\'\Q9/‘>

FRED R. GREEN
Chairman

FRG/RMH



